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October and November Open meets ran well.  One suggestion for October Open would be to 
move Senior 1000 free before 12&U 500 free as the Sr. Swimmers are the ones who must return 
early in the morning to swim.  Doing this gets them home and to bed a good 60-90 minutes 
sooner. 
  
Zones Update: 
I talked with one of the Naval Academy coaches this weekend at the Nov. Open about running LC 
Zones Open Water race at the Naval Academy and he turned out to be the OW Chair of MD LSC 
so we are going to meet and try to get our OW swim to be held at Annapolis. he thinks it can be 
done.  We will need a sanction from MD Swimming.  It'll be a fresh water swim. 
  
IMX Extreme Challenge Meet Update: 
This meet is coming together.  The link to the meet promo flyer is now on USA Swimming web 
site.  I will be putting together the meet announcement and flyer very soon and getting it out to 
Tim Husson to post and also to USA Swimming.  USA Swimming has sent me the promo images 
for use on T-shirts and awards. 
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